

SWCC Men's Club Board Meeting Minutes

July 13, 2026

1:15 PM: __1:25____

Members Present: David Pease, Brian Raley, Rich Hein, Bill Perry, JR Spangler, Doug Hjelmhaug, Mark Hunter

Absent:

Liaisons: Jim Walton, Bernie Tillotson

Guest: Bill Vanoss

President's Report: (David Pease)

- Opening Remarks
 - Continue discussion on potential members for next year's Board.
 - Doug H. will serve as president
 - Brian R. will remain as Treasurer
 - Mark Hunter will move to Tournaments/Rules
 - Bill Perry will serve as Greens, but requires re-election
 - Dave Pease will serve on Ringer Board, but requires reelection
 - Vice-President and Secretary spots need to be filled. Last year Al Borges and Colin Schwartz offered to serve. This year Steve Sammut said he would be interested in serving. Spoke to Al Thursday the 9th and he indicated he would still be willing to serve. Bill Vanoss indicated he would be willing to assume the Treasurer position for next season.
- Motion to create an Assistant Treasurer position for the board.
Motion: Dave Pease Second: Bill Perry Approved: All
Brian Raley will assist Bill Vanoss on Treasurer reporting and responsibilities, and will stay on until the end of his term.

Vice President's Report: (Mark Hunter)

- Discussion
 - Bob Danglies will Sponsor the next tournament.
 - Mark Hunter will explore sponsor signage options at the tournament sign-in table.

Treasurer's Report: (Brian Raley)

- Monthly Update:
Current account balance of \$7,402.53
Board President to draft a letter from the board to the bank regarding updates to signature authority.
- Applications / Paid for 2026.

Tournaments/ Rules: (*Rich Hein*)

- Upcoming Tournaments
 - July 23rd – Solo + Team Scramble
\$460 payout budgeted for this tournament.

Secretary's Report: (Doug Hjelmhaug)

- Approval of June Meeting Minutes

Motion: Dave Pease

Second: Bill Perry

Action: Approved

Ringer Board: (JR Spangler)

- Discussion
No report

Greens: (Bill Perry)

- Discussion
Pizza was provided to the SWCC maintenance staff in appreciation for their efforts.
Bill Perry will talk with Paul Watts on the condition of the bunkers Re: lack of sand.

Member Liaison: (Bernie Tillotson)

The nine hole group participation is averaging 16-18 players a week.

- Discussion

Owner Liaison: (Jim Walton)

- Discussion – Member suggested to Dave Pease during play that benches be provided at some tees for walkers to sit. Is this something we want to approach owners about?
A suggestion was made to add benches on holes 7, 10, and 5. The discussion was tabled with no decisions made.

Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at ____2:17_____. Next Meeting: August 10, 2026 1:15 PM